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  Progress of work in the Commission on the Limits of the 
Continental Shelf  
 

 

  Statement by the Chair 
 

 

  Corrigendum 
 

Paragraph 45 should read 

45. The secretariat informed the members of the Commission about the status of the 

trust fund for the purpose of defraying the cost of participation in its meetings of the 

members of the Commission from developing States. For the forty-seventh session, 

financial assistance had been provided to seven members of the Commission, for the 

total amount of approximately $135,000, including programme support costs. Since 

the forty-seventh session, contributions have been received from Ireland, Japan and 

the Republic of Korea. For the present session, an estimated total of $135,000 in 

financial assistance, including programme support costs, was being provided to seven 

members of the Commission. 

 

 

 


